Durham City Neighbourhood Planning Forum
19 June 2018, Miners’ Hall

1. Welcome and apologies

Present: John Ashby (Chair), Sue Childs, Ann Evans, Peter Jackson, John Lowe, John Pacey,
Matthew Phillips, Angela Tracy.

Apologies: Pippa Bell, Roger Cornwell, David Miller, Ros Ward.

John A chaired the meeting in the absence of Roger. The meeting was quorate.
2. Notes of Forum meeting held on 12 June 2018

The notes of 12 June were agreed and Sue will post them on the website.

Sue confirmed that she had written to Bearpark Parish Council about their neighbourhood plan but
had still not yet received a reply. John A will contact the chair of Bearpark Parish Council.

3. Forum members to confirm or otherwise decisions of the Working Group as recorded in
the notes of its meeting on 12 June 2018

The decisions were confirmed.
4. Any other business

John A reported on a useful neighbourhood planning event hosted by CPRE in Darlington on 16
June. It was well attended. Other groups were dealing with much smaller areas.

S. Date of next Forum meeting
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 26 June, 9.00 am at the Miners’ Hall. It will be a combined

meeting of the Forum, the working group and the AECOM consultants. It will also consider the
date and venue of the next “Wrap-up” meeting.



